Manual De Instrucciones Mp4 Philips Gogear
Yeah, reviewing a books Manual De Instrucciones Mp4 Philips Gogear could accumulate your near friends listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to be
successful. As understood, ability does not recommend that you have astonishing points.
Comprehending as capably as accord even more than new will provide each success. adjacent to, the notice as competently as acuteness of this Manual De Instrucciones
Mp4 Philips Gogear can be taken as capably as picked to act.

Data Structures Through C Yashavant P. Kanetkar 2003-02-01
Thinkquiry Toolkit 1 PCG Education 2016-04-11 Essential, easy-to-implement tools
for teachers to help improve literacy across the content areas, as mandated by the
CCSS. Thinkquiry Toolkit 1, Second Edition, is a collection of teacher
instructional practices, student learning strategies, and collaborative routines
that improves reading comprehension and vocabulary learning in grades 4 through
12. Each practice, strategy, or routine is research-based, high impact, multipurpose and effective in improving student learning across multiple content areas.
It addresses the importance of the ability to read, write, speak, listen, and
think well enough to learn whatever one wants to learn, to demonstrate that
learning, and to transfer that learning to new situations. Thinkquiry Toolkit 1
iscomprised of five sections: Overview of the Common Core State Standards for
English Language Arts & Literacy and the related instructional shifts Selecting
the Right Tools for Maximum Learning Laying the Foundation Before Reading/Learning
Building New Knowledge During Reading/Learning, and Expanding and Deepening
Understanding After Reading/Learning If teachers collaboratively use these
practices, strategies, and routines; teach them to students; and use them
regularly across content areas, students will develop confidence and competence as
readers, writers, and learners. A division of Public Consulting Group (PCG), PCG
Education provides instructional and management services and technologies to
schools, school districts, and state education agencies across the U.S. and
internationally. They apply more than 30 years of management consulting expertise
and extensive real-world experience as teachers and leaders to strengthen clients'
instructional practice and organizational leadership, enabling student success.
Better Rural Life Ayers Brinser 1943
Album Produced By... Bruce Kimmel 2012-03-01 Just as Frank Sinatra had an
additional and invaluable career as the great preservationist and evangelist of
the American popular song (with particular focus on the Lost and Found), so
author-actor-singer-director Bruce Kimmel has additionally served the cause of
Broadway and Hollywood beyond measure, producing some of the most memorable
vocalists of our time in recordings that give new life to music that might
otherwise be forgotten, while renewing and revitalizing the theatrical canon with
his impeccable taste and unerring musicality. In his usual engaging and endearing
style, he at last gives us a first-hand view of his process. For this terrific
chronicle, and for his immeasurable contribution to musical theatre, we can only
give our most inadequate thanks. -Rupert Holmes, Tony and Edgar award-winning
playwright and novelist Bruce Kimmel's rollicking memoir, There's Mel, There's
Woody, and There's You, left his fans begging for more. Thankfully, the theatre
gods are kind and answered our prayers. Actor, director, composer, playwright,
novelist, film-maker...and good at all of them, Kimmel has reinvented himself more

Take Control of Permissions in Leopard Brian Tanaka 2009 Permissions problems got
you down? Turn to Unix expert Brian Tanaka's unique guide to the permissions in
Mac OS X 10.5 Leopard that control access to your files, folders, and disks.
You'll learn how to keep files private, when to set Ignore Permissions, what
happens when you repair permissions, how to delete stuck files, and the best ways
to solve permissions-related problems. Advanced concepts include the sticky bit,
Leopard's more-important access control lists, bit masks, and symbolic versus
absolute ways to set permissions. The book covers how to take control of
permissions via the Finder, with Mac utilities, and using the command line.
A SECRET SORROW Karen Van Der Zee 2015-04-13 After her nightmarish recovery from a
serious car accident, Faye gets horrible news from her doctor, and it hits her
hard like a rock: she can’t bear children. In extreme shock, she breaks off her
engagement, leaves her job and confines herself in her family home. One day, she
meets her brother’s best friend , and her soul makes a first step to healing.
The New Testament 1968
Bob and Tom Get a Dog Cecilia Minden 2021 "Siblings Bob and Tom get a dog with
spots. This A-level story uses decodable text to raise confidence in early
readers. The book uses a combination of sight words and short-vowel words in
repetition to build recognition. Original illustrations help guide readers through
the text."-Finite Element Procedures Klaus-Jürgen Bathe 1996 BASIC APPROACH: Comprehensive -this text explores the "full range" of finite element methods used in engineering
practice for actual applications in computer-aided design. It provides not only an
introduction to finite element methods and the commonality in the various
techniques, but explores state-of-the-art methods as well -- with a focus on what
are deemed to become "classical techniques" -- procedures that will be "standard
and authoritative" for finite element analysis for years to come. FEATURES:
presents in sufficient depth and breadth elementary concepts AND advanced
techniques in statics, dynamics, solids, fluids, linear and nonlinear analysis.
emphasizes both the physical and mathematical characteristics of procedures.
presents some important mathematical conditions on finite element procedures.
contains an abundance of worked-out examples and various complete program
listings. includes many exercises/projects that often require the use of a
computer program.
Manual of Home Health Nursing Procedures Robyn Rice 2000 CD-ROM contains full text
for all the procedures available in the manual. Files are provided both as fully
formatted Word 6.0 (.doc) documents and as text-only documents (.txt).
Electrical Engineering Manual Ontario. Ministry of Transportation. Electrical
Engineering Section 1989
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times than Madonna and had more lives than a cat. In Album Produced by..., he now
shape-shifts into what may be his greatest theatrical incarnation-as the foremost
album producer of theatre music in the last twenty-five years. Through time and
labels, his amazing career fluctuates with more highs and lows than the sliding
dials on a soundboard and is sweetened with the usual Kimmel witlaced
raconteurism.Whether working with the greats (Carol Channing, Lauren Bacall,
Dorothy Louden, Ann-Margret, to name a few) or promoting and often discovering the
next big musical stars of Broadway, our intrepid hero battles lessthan- visionary
bosses, broken promises, harried orchestrators, enraged engineers, the occasional
disgruntled diva, and the mysterious crooner, Guy Haines. But he manages to defeat
all obstacles and egos in his way, emerging triumphant to dance in divine
syncopation with the glorious music he creates. To know the stories behind all
those wonderful albums is to listen to them with fresh ears and a new appreciation
of the talent, tears, and genius that went into them. -Charles Edward Pogue,
screenwriter of Dragonheart, DOA, & The Fly
Junior Theory Level 1 Joyce Ong 2011-01-01 Junior Theory Level 1 - a foundational
music theory book specifically designed for children aged 4-7.
Javatrekker Dean Cycon 2007-10-17 In each cup of coffee we drink the major issues
of the twenty-first century-globalization, immigration, women's rights, pollution,
indigenous rights, and self-determination-are played out in villages and remote
areas around the world. In Javatrekker: Dispatches from the World of Fair Trade
Coffee, a unique hybrid of Fair Trade business, adventure travel, and cultural
anthropology, author Dean Cycon brings readers face-to-face with the real people
who make our morning coffee ritual possible. Second only to oil in terms of its
value, the coffee trade is complex with several levels of middlemen removing the
28 million growers in fifty distant countries far from you and your morning cup.
And, according to Cycon, 99 percent of the people involved in the coffee economy
have never been to a coffee village. They let advertising and images from the
major coffee companies create their worldview. Cycon changes that in this
compelling book, taking the reader on a tour of ten countries in nine chapters
through his passionate eye and unique perspective. Cycon, who is himself an
amalgam-equal parts entrepreneur, activist, and mischievous explorer-has traveled
extensively throughout the world's tropical coffeelands, and shows readers places
and people that few if any outsiders have ever seen. Along the way, readers come
to realize the promise and hope offered by sustainable business principles and the
products derived from cooperation, fair pricing, and profit sharing. Cycon
introduces us to the Mamos of Colombia-holy men who believe they are literally
holding the world together-despite the severe effects of climate change caused by
us, their "younger brothers." He takes us on a trip through an ancient forest in
Ethiopia where many believe that coffee was first discovered 1,500 years ago by
the goatherd Kaldi and his animals. And readers learn of Mexico's infamous Death
Train, which transported countless immigrants from Central America northward to
the U.S. border, but took a horrifying toll in lost lives and limbs. Rich with
stories of people, landscapes, and customs, Javatrekker offers a deep appreciation
and understanding of the global trade and culture of coffee. In each cup of coffee
we drink the major issues of the twenty-first century-globalization, immigration,
women's rights, pollution, indigenous rights, and self-determination-are played
out in villages and remote areas around the world. What is Fair Trade Coffee?
Coffee prices paid to the farmer are based on the international commodity price
for coffee (the "C" price) and the quality premium each farmer negotiates. Fair
Trade provides an internationally determined minimum floor price when the C plus
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premium sinks below $1.26 per pound for conventional and $1.41 for organics
(that's us!). As important as price, Fair Trade works with small farmers to create
democratic cooperatives that insure fair dealing, accountability and transparency
in trade transactions. In an industry where the farmer is traditionally ripped off
by a host of middlemen, this is tremendously important. Cooperatives are examined
by the Fairtrade Labeling Organization (FLO), or the International Fair Trade
Association (IFAT), European NGOs, for democratic process and transparency. Those
that pass are listed on the FLO Registry or become IFAT members. Cooperatives
provide important resources and organization to small farmers in the form of
technical assistance for crop and harvest improvement, efficiencies in processing
and shipping, strength in negotiation and an array of needed social services, such
as health care and credit. Fair Trade also requires pre-financing of up to sixty
percent of the value of the contract, if the farmers ask for it. Several groups,
such as Ecologic and Green Development Fund have created funds for pre-finance
lending.
Intermediate Stories for Reproduction 2 Hill, L. A. 1977
Manual for Spiritual Warfare Paul Thigpen 2014 A fierce war rages for your soul.
Are you ready for battle? Like it or not, you are at war. You face a powerful
enemy out to destroy you. You live on the battlefield, so you can’t escape the
conflict. It’s a spiritual war with crucial consequences in your everyday life and
its outcome will determine your eternal destiny. You must engage the Enemy. And as
you fight, you need a Manual for Spiritual Warfare. This guide for spiritual
warriors will help you recognize, resist, and overcome the Devil’s attacks. Part
One, “Preparing for Battle,” answers these critical questions: • Who is Satan, and
what powers does he have? • What are his typical strategies? • Who fights him
alongside us in battle? • What spiritual weapons and armor do we possess? • How do
we keep the Enemy out of our camp? Part Two, “Aids in Battle,” provides you these
essential resources: • Teaching about spiritual warfare from Scripture and Church
documents • Scripture verses for battle • Wisdom and inspiration from saints who
fought Satan • Prayers for protection, deliverance, and victory • Rosary
meditations, hymns, and other devotions for spiritual combat St. Paul urges us to
“fight the good fight of the faith” (1 Tim 6:12). Take this Manual for Spiritual
Warfare with you into battle. The beautiful Premium UltraSoft gift edition
features sewn binding, ribbon marker and silver edges.
Platinum Poems David Harris 1919-01-15 Poetry anthology
Statistics for the Sciences Martin Buntinas 2005 If you are majoring in the
sciences, this is the statistics textbook for you. STATISTICS FOR THE SCIENCES
helps you see the beauty of statistics using calculus, and contains applications
directly tied to natural and physical sciences. In STATISTICS FOR THE SCIENCES,
the math is at the right level, and the exercises and examples appeal to those
majoring in natural and physical sciences.
Boas and Pythons of the World Mark O'Shea 2007 One of the greatest pleasures of
having a garden is to be able to observe and identify the great number of animal
species which may feed, bathe and reside there, or simply fly over or pass
through. This book combines full identification and behavioural features of over
250 common species, including birds, mammals, amphibians, wasps and bees, beetles
and spiders, insects and invertebrates. Stunningly illustrated, yet simple to use,
"The Complete Garden Wildlife Book" will ensure that you get the maximum pleasure
from your garden whatever its size or location.
Engineering BGM Alan Brace 2007-11-01 Also known as the Libor market model, the
Brace-Gatarek-Musiela (BGM) model is becoming an industry standard for pricing
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interest rate derivatives. Written by one of its developers, Engineering BGM
builds progressively from simple to more sophisticated versions of the BGM model,
offering a range of methods that can be programmed into production code to suit
readers' requirements. After introducing the standard lognormal flat BGM model,
the book focuses on the shifted/displaced diffusion version. Using this version,
the author develops basic ideas about construction, change of measure,
correlation, calibration, simulation, timeslicing, pricing, delta hedging,
barriers, callable exotics (Bermudans), and vega hedging. Subsequent chapters
address cross-economy BGM, the adaptation of the BGM model to inflation, a simple
tractable stochastic volatility version of BGM, and Brazilian options suitable for
BGM analysis. An appendix provides notation and an extensive array of formulae.
The straightforward presentation of various BGM models in this handy book will
help promote a robust, safe, and stable environment for calibrating, simulating,
pricing, and hedging interest rate instruments.
Achtung-Panzer! Heinz Guderian 1995 This is one of the most significant military
books of the twentieth century. By an outstanding soldier of independent mind, it
pushed forward the evolution of land warfare and was directly responsible for
German armoured supremacy in the early years of the Second World War. Published in
1937, the result of 15 years of careful study since his days on the German General
Staff in the First World War, Guderian's book argued, quite clearly, how vital the
proper use of tanks and supporting armoured vehicles would be in the conduct of a
future war. When that war came, just two years later, he proved it, leading his
Panzers with distinction in the Polish, French and Russian campaigns. Panzer
warfare had come of age, exactly as he had forecast. This first English
translation of Heinz Guderian's classic book - used as a textbook by Panzer
officers in the war - has an introduction and extensive background notes by the
modern English historian Paul Harris.
Aftertime Sophie Littlefield 2013-04-01 Awakening in a bleak landscape, Cass
Dollar vaguely recalls enduring something terrible. Having no idea how many
days—or weeks—have passed, she slowly realizes the horrifying truth: her daughter,
Ruthie, has vanished. And with her, nearly all of civilization. Instead of winding
through the once-lush hills, the roads today see only cannibalistic Beaters—people
turned hungry for human flesh by a government experiment gone wrong. In a broken,
barren California, Cass will undergo a harrowing quest to get Ruthie back. Few
people trust an outsider—much less one who bears the telltale scars of a Beater
attack—but she finds safety with an enigmatic outlaw, Smoke. And she'll need him
more than ever when his ragged band of survivors learn that she and Ruthie have
become the most feared, and desired, weapons in a brave new world….
Monstrous Opera Charles Dill 2014-07-14 One of the foremost composers of the
French Baroque operatic tradition, Rameau is often cited for his struggle to steer
lyric tragedy away from its strict Lullian form, inspired by spoken tragedy, and
toward a more expressive musical style. In this fresh exploration of Rameau's
compositional aesthetic, Charles Dill depicts a much more complicated figure: one
obsessed with tradition, music theory, his own creative instincts, and the
public's expectations of his music. Dill examines the ways Rameau mediated among
these often competing values and how he interacted with his critics and with the
public. The result is a sophisticated rethinking of Rameau as a musical innovator.
In his compositions, Rameau tried to highlight music's potential for dramatic
meanings. But his listeners, who understood lyric tragedy to be a poetic rather
than musical genre, were generally frustrated by these attempts. In fact, some
described Rameau's music as monstrous--using an image of deformity to represent
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the failure of reason and communication. Dill shows how Rameau answered his
critics with rational, theoretical arguments about the role of music in lyric
tragedy. At the same time, however, the composer sought to placate his audiences
by substantially revising his musical texts in later performances, sometimes
abandoning his most creative ideas. Monstrous Opera illuminates the complexity of
Rameau's vision, revealing not only the tensions within the music but also the
conflicting desires that drove the man--himself caricatured by his contemporaries
as a monster. Originally published in 1998. The Princeton Legacy Library uses the
latest print-on-demand technology to again make available previously out-of-print
books from the distinguished backlist of Princeton University Press. These
editions preserve the original texts of these important books while presenting
them in durable paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy
Library is to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly heritage found in the
thousands of books published by Princeton University Press since its founding in
1905.
Teaching Movement & Dance Phyllis S. Weikart 1989 Grade level: 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9,
10, 11, 12, e, i, s, t.
Uncanny Networks Geert Lovink 2004 Geert Lovink interviews an international group
of artists, critics, and theorists on aesthetic, cultural, and political aspects
of new media. For Geert Lovink, interviews are imaginative texts that can help to
create global, networked discourses not only among different professions but also
among different cultures and social groups. Conducting interviews online, over a
period of weeks or months, allows the participants to compose documents of depth
and breadth, rather than simply snapshots of timely references.The interviews
collected in this book are with artists, critics, and theorists who are intimately
involved in building the content, interfaces, and architectures of new media. The
topics discussed include digital aesthetics, sound art, navigating deep audio
space, European media philosophy, the Internet in Eastern Europe, the mixing of
old and new in India, critical media studies in the Asia-Pacific region, Japanese
techno tribes, hybrid identities, the storage of social movements, theory of the
virtual class, virtual and urban spaces, corporate takeover of the Internet, and
the role of cyberspace in the rise of nongovernmental organizations. Interviewees
included Norbert Bolz, Paulina Borsook, Luchezar Boyadjiev, Kuan-Hsing Chen,
Cã¬(c)n Dan, Mike Davis, Mark Dery, Kodwo Eshun, Susan George, Boris Groys, Frank
Hartmann, Michael Heim, Dietmar Kamper, Zina Kaye, Tom Keenan, Arthur Kroker,
Bruno Latour, Marita Liulia, Rafael Lozano-Hemmer, Peter Lunenfeld, Lev Manovich,
Mongrel, Edi Muka, Jonathan Peizer, Saskia Sassen, Herbert Schiller, Gayatri
Spivak, Já(R) ̄
s Sugá2¬ Ravi Sundaram, Toshiya Ueno, Tjebbe van Tijen, McKenzie
Wark, Hartmut Winkler, and Slavoj Zizek.
Maggie for Hire Kate Danley 2011-09-01 When monsters appear on Earth, Maggie
MacKay is on the job. No one is better at hauling the creepy crawlies back where
they belong. No one, that is, except Maggie's dad, who vanished in the middle of
an assignment. Now, an elf named Killian has shown up with a gig. Seems Maggie's
uncle teamed up with the forces of dark to turn Earth into a vampire convenience
store, serving bottomless refills on humans. Ah, family... The only hope for
survival lies in tracking down two magical artifacts and a secret that disappeared
with Maggie's dad. WARNING: This book contains cussing, brawling, and unladylike
behavior. Proceed with caution.
Official Manual of the Tennessee Real Estate Commission Tennessee Real Estate
Commission 1985
The Poor of New York Dion Boucicault 2018-10-14 This work has been selected by
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scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the United States
of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely
copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work
is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to
the public. To ensure a quality reading experience, this work has been proofread
and republished using a format that seamlessly blends the original graphical
elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant.
Bitch in Heat Giovanna Casotto 1998
The Practice of Light Sean Cubitt 2014-09-05 An account of Western visual
technologies since the Renaissance traces a history of the increasing control of
light's intrinsic excess. Light is the condition of all vision, and the visual
media are our most important explorations of this condition. The history of visual
technologies reveals a centuries-long project aimed at controlling light. In this
book, Sean Cubitt traces a genealogy of the dominant visual media of the twentyfirst century—digital video, film, and photography—through a history of materials
and practices that begins with the inventions of intaglio printing and oil
painting. Attending to the specificities of inks and pigments, cathode ray tubes,
color film, lenses, screens, and chips, Cubitt argues that we have moved from a
hierarchical visual culture focused on semantic values to a more democratic but
value-free numerical commodity. Cubitt begins with the invisibility of black, then
builds from line to surface to volume and space. He describes Rembrandt's attempts
to achieve pure black by tricking the viewer and the rise of geometry as a
governing principle in visual technology, seen in Dürer, Hogarth, and Disney,
among others. He finds the origins of central features of digital imaging in
nineteenth-century printmaking; examines the clash between the physics and
psychology of color; explores the representation of space in shadows, layers, and
projection; discusses modes of temporal order in still photography, cinema,
television, and digital video; and considers the implications of a political
aesthetics of visual technology.
Introduction to VLSI Circuits and Systems John P. Uyemura 2002 CD-ROM contains:
AIM SPICE (from AIM Software) -- Micro-Cap 6 (from Spectrum Software) -- Silos III
Verilog Simulator (from Simucad) -- Adobe Acrobat Reader 4.0 (from Adobe).
Trinity Blood - Reborn on the Mars Volume 1: The Star of Sorrow Sunao Yoshida
2007-08-14 Follows the adventures of Special Ops Team AX agent Abel Nightroad, who
teams up with a novice named Esther to fight a mysterious terrorist organization
that threatens the lives of humans and vampires alike.
It's Our Ship Captain D. Michael Abrashoff 2008-05-12 Captain D. Michael
Abrashoff, legendary commander of the USS Benfold, continues in the same vein of
his bestselling book IT'S YOUR SHIP with the knowledge he's gained from his
speaking to and advising some of the top business minds in the world. The story of
Captain Abrashoff and his command of USS Benfold has become legendary inside and
outside the Navy. By governing his ship with his unique management techniques,
Abrashoff turned the Benfold into a model of naval efficiency, with amazing cost
savings, the highest gunnery score in the Pacific Fleet, and a highly motivated
and top performing crew. In IT'S YOUR SHIP, he first demonstrated how to bring his
successful management techniques from the ship to the boardroom. Now, in his
newest book IT'S OUR SHIP, in the same rugged, can-do voice, Abrashoff will focus
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on the leadership, motivational, and management insights and tips that he has
learned from his last six years of addressing business and corporate audiences.
Abrashoff's timely advice will be eminently prescriptive, and will feature
anecdotes and insights from leaders of businesses large and small and from public
and non-profit sectors.
Student Solutions Manual with Study Guide John Jewett 2010-05-27
Speakout Pre-Intermediate Teacher's Book Jenny Parsons 2011 Speakout is a
comprehensive English course that helps adult learners gain confidence in all
skills areas using authentic materials from the BBC. With its wide range of
support material, it meets the diverse needs of learners in a variety of teaching
situations and helps bridge the gap between the classroom and the real world.
Spelling Through Phonics Marlene J. McCracken 2012-06 The first edition of
Spelling Through Phonics was published in 1982. Since then, over 300,000 copies
have been sold. This 30th Anniversary Edition, is available in the same compact,
easy-to-use format that teachers want. It contains: the McCrackens' original
spelling instruction program an explanation of phonemic awareness and why children
need to acquire it detailed instructions on how to teach spelling--easily,
quickly, and efficiently methods to organize children's spelling practice within
the school day reproducible spelling checklists for grades 1-3 This 30th
Anniversary Edition is dedicated to the memory of The McCrackens' teaching, and
honours their invaluable contributions to language arts across North America.
PHP & MySQL: The Missing Manual Brett McLaughlin 2012-11-13 If you can build
websites with CSS and JavaScript, this book takes you to the next level—creating
dynamic, database-driven websites with PHP and MySQL. Learn how to build a
database, manage your content, and interact with users. With step-by-step
tutorials, this completely revised edition gets you started with expanded coverage
of the basics and takes you deeper into the world of server-side programming. The
important stuff you need to know: Get up to speed quickly. Learn how to install
PHP and MySQL, and get them running on both your computer and a remote server.
Gain new techniques. Take advantage of the all-new chapter on integrating PHP with
HTML web pages. Manage your content. Use the file system to access user data,
including images and other binary files. Make it dynamic. Create pages that change
with each new viewing. Build a good database. Use MySQL to store user information
and other data. Keep your site working. Master the tools for fixing things that go
wrong. Control operations. Create an administrative interface to oversee your
site.
The Pustoy Philippe Blenkiron 2014-05-31 Britain, in the mid 21st century. A new
prime minister, Lev Solokov is elected. In spite of his Russian surname, he is the
charismatic politician who, on the surface, appears to be just what Britain needs.
But he's not what Gavin needs. Gavin is a Pustoy, a human who, among countless
others, Solokov's researchers has declared a soulless, subhuman race. Solokov
joins a dark lineage of genocidal tyrants that have gone before him. In
synthesizing his own race to persecute others, perhaps he has succeeded in a
horror more insidious than any of his forebears, especially as he appears to have
done so with both overhwhelming public blessing and encouragement. Or at least he
would have, if not for the increasing din of the Pustoy protesting outside his
offices. Chosen at random owing to his position as a forefront campaigner for the
rights of the Pustoy, Gavin is framed for a crime he didn't commit and is forced
to go on the run, and so Solokov in one fell swoop kills any budding sympathy the
people may have had for the Pustoy, and would appear to have silenced one of his
loudest protestors. Just who are the Pustoy of this world? The persecutors or the
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persecuted? Will Gavin remain a hunted scapegoat? Is Solokov acting for the
greater good; are the Pustoy really devoid of a soul? More importantly, how far
away is this future, really? Phillipe Blenkiron's conceptual poetry collection
demands these questions of the reader, whilst offering an unflinching examination
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of the human psyche, exploring the clouded moral hues between black and white,
between right and wrong, that exist inside all of us. For fans of "1984," "Brave
New World," and other greats of dystopian fiction, Philippe Blenkiron's debut
poetry collection is shocking, unsettling, and closer to real-life than we dare
admit...
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